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NEWSLETTER
UPCOMING EVENTSTena koutou e te whānau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Matatau mo te ao    Learning for Life

Kind regards,

Maurice Young
Principal

PLANNING FOR 2025 
We have started to look at our planning for classes in 2025. If you have any pre-
schoolers who are starting in 2025, or know of anyone who will have children
starting, would you please let us know, so that we can make provision for their
transition to school. 
Any children in Years 0-7 who will be leaving Marina View School at the end of
year, please advise the office to assist us with our planning. 
Please note we will not be taking requests for classes for 2025.

NOVEMBER
12th - 15th  Year 5 Activity Days
13th - 15th  Year 6 Camp at MERC
21st     Year 7/8 Athletics Zone Day
26th    Year 2 Trip to West Harbour Gardens
26th    Basketball Prize Giving 12pm in Hall
29th    Year 5/6 Certificate Assembly
29th    FAMILY FUN NIGHT 5PM - 8PM

DECEMBER
2nd     Whole School Prize Giving
            By invitation only
3rd      Year 5/6 Touch Zone Day
5th      Year 7/8 Prize Giving & Graduation
6th      Year 7/8 Trip to Rainbows End
10th     Junior Athletics Day
12th     Last day for Year 8's
13th     Last Day of Term 4
               School finishes at 12:30pm

END OF YEAR SCHOOL PRIZE GIVING
Marina View School will be celebrating Prize Giving as a whole school
community in our gymnasium across Years 0-8. The date of prize giving is
Monday 2nd December and will be held in our gymnasium at 1:30pm.
Each class will be giving out four to five certificates (depending on class
numbers), one excellence per year level, and three based around our school
Maunga Values- Mana, Māramatanga and Manaakitanga.
Parents/Caregivers of prize winners will be notified if their child is receiving an
award. We request that only 2 family members of prize winners attend the
prize giving, in order to minimise the numbers in the gymnasium at any one
time.
The Year 7 and 8s will continue as they have in previous years, with the key
focus of the night being about the celebration and graduation of our Year 8
students. The date for this celebration will be Thursday 5th December at 5:00pm
in the school gymnasium. The colour for this year is PINK. FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER

FAMILY FUN NIGHT

5PM - 8PM

Come along and enjoy 
our Family Fun Night!

NEW ENTRANT PARENT INFORMATION MORNING

FOO
D

FUN

PERFOR
MANCE

SGAMES

STALLS
RAFFLES

Our next New Entrant Information Meeting will be held on Friday 22nd November,
9:15am - 10:30am in Room Tahi Rua. This meeting is for parents/caregivers of
children who will be starting in Term 1, 2024.

PICKING UP CHILDREN DURING SCHOOL HOURS
If you are needing to pick up your child during school hours for an appointment,
please notify your child’s teacher and the office in advance where possible, so
we can help with getting your child to the office at the required time. If possible,
please avoid coming during lunchtime 12:40pm - 1:25pm as it can be difficult to
locate children who are out playing, during the lunch break.
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

LIBRARY BOOKS OVERDUE

LUNCH ORDERS 
Lunch orders are available Mondays and Thursdays:
MONDAY – PIZZA
THURSDAY – SUBWAY
FRIDAY - SUSHI
Order before 9:00 am on day of delivery. To order
please register an account at www.lunchonline.co.nz
and click on 'Login' then 'Create an Account.

PTA NEWS

Last Friday 8th November, the children were
tested on their questions and should have
brought the sponsor sheet for children to collect
sponsor money. Money is due back to school on
Friday 22nd November. Funds raised will be put
towards new shade sails for the school. Thank
you to all whānau for your support with this
fundraiser.

MATHATHON

FAMILY FUN NIGHT!

A reminder if your child has any overdue library
books can they please be returned.
Also please note the library will be closed for
stocktake from 29th November and all books are
due back before this date.

The Marina View School Family Fun Night is always
a great event for both our school and community
This year it will be held on FRIDAY 29th NOVEMBER.
If you have a service or product you would like to
donate for our raffles, we would love to hear from
you!
If you would like to have a stall on the night, or you
can help out on a stall, please email:
mvspta@hotmail.co.nz 

MASSEY HIGH SCHOOL 2024 ENROLMENTS OPEN ONLINE
Last Date for Enrolment Interviews in 2024: 5 December 2024
Enrolment Interviews will Reopen: 15 January 2025
To ensure your child starts on time, complete your application
as soon as possible! Complete Online Enrolment at:
www.masseyhigh.school.nz/enrol and complete the In Zone
application form.
Email: kbentley@masseyhigh.school.nz 
Phone: 831 0500 ext 526.

$15.00
$0.00
$16.00
$0.00
$2.00 - Year 7
$40.00 - Year 8

TERM 4 EXTRACURRICULAR
ACTIVITY FEES

Year 1          Team Scott
Year 2         Team Ashford
Year 3/4    Team van Beek
Year 5/6    Team Oldham
Year 7/8    Team Phillips

A reminder that you can view your financials on your
child's Hero page using your login to Hero.

LUCKY BOOK CLUB
The last issue for the Lucky Book Club before
Christmas will close on Thursday 21st November.
A reminder you can place your orders online at:
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-
club/
Orders will be delivered to school then distributed
to classrooms/children. Please advise the office if
you would like your order to be put aside for
collection, if for a Christmas present.

THANK YOU
A very big thank you to Mrs Koney for her generous
donation of school books to Marina View School.
Thank you also Mauricio from Kiwi Kick Stars for their  
donation of 15 footballs to the school. This is much
appreciated!

Thank you to all our families who
particpated in the Yummy Fruit
Sticker Promotion that we ran this
year. We are delighted to say that
our shool has been awarded $624
to spend of sports equipment for
the school! Thanks again to all our
‘apple munchers’!

YUMMY FRUIT SCHOOL STICKER
PROMOTION

HATS
A reminder that school hats are compulsory for
Term 4. MVS caps and bucket hats can be
purchased from the online uniform shop:
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/mari
na-view-school or the office for $20 each. Please
ensure your child's hat is named clearly. Please note
non-uniform hats are not to be worn.
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On Wednesday 13th November, a small group of Year 7/8 girls attended the ‘Girls Mean Business’ event,
held at Centre for Innovation and Entrepreneurship.  This entrepreneurial leadership programme is aimed
at Year 7 & 8 girls. The programme aims to introduce the world of business and entrepreneurship in an
engaging environment, in order to empower the next generation of women in the workforce. The
interactive workshops included activities focused around the entrepreneurial mindset, an introduction to
financial literacy, and most importantly, the tools and skills to carry a business idea from start to finish.
The girls thoroughly enjoyed the day, with some highlights including the business focussed dicussions,
learning financial terms thorugh selling lemonade, learning more about expenses and finances, the 4 P’s
to consider when selling a product, and may more helpful business tips.

YEAR 7/8 TOUCH ZONES
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SPORTS

On Thursday 31st October our Year 5-8 Badminton
Squad travelled to Waitakere Badminton Hall to
participate in the North West Tournament.
Congratulations to all our entire squad regarding
both competitiveness on the court and
sportsmanship. Our results from the day were:
Year 7/8 Girls Singles:   1st - Eshanvi Movva
                                       4th - Angela Shan
Year 7/8 Girls Doubles: 2nd - Olivia Harvey & Eliana Wei                           
Year 7/8 Boys Singles:  3rd - James Nairn
Year 7/8 Boys Doubles: 1st - Jai Sharma & Saamit Alam                                              
Year 5/6 Girls Singles:   2nd - Evie Koo
Year 5/6 Boys Singles:  3rd - Johan Tan
Year 5/6 Girls Doubles: 1st - Sophie Sun & Claire Li
Year 5/6 Boys Doubles: 1st - Richard Wu & Henry Tran
Many thanks to parents who both assisted us with
transport and supported our team during the day.
Isaac Oldham & Rhonda Sowter

On Tuesday 5th November our Year 7/8 Boys and
Girls Touch Teams travelled to Moire Park to take
part in the North West Zone Tournament.
Both the boys and girls finished unbeaten in pool
play. In the semi-finals our boys team lost 2-1 to
West Harbour School and our girls team lost 1-0,
also to West Harbour School. Both teams finished
3rd.
Many thanks to parents who provided transport
and supported our teams during the day.
Isaac Oldham & Rhonda Sowter

YEAR 7/8 BADMINTON ZONES

GIRLS MEAN BUSINESS EXCURSION

Many thanks to Cara Bergin-Stuart and Ashleigh Phillips for arranging this
opportunity for the students.
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YEAR 7/8 JUMP JAM NATIONALS
On Saturday 9th November, our Year 7/8 Jump Jam team competed in the Xtreme category against the
top 6 teams in the North Island at the Jump Jam North Island Competition. We performed the song Slave
to the Music and our team "Game On" scored 98.233333333 out of 100, meaning we placed 1st regionally
and 2nd nationally. The kids worked super hard to bring a high quality performance and this was
recognised through our presentation and costumes showing a Super Mario Brothers theme. I am super
proud of my team and appreciated all the support from the families. A special thanks to The Flower Vault
for sponsoring our amazing hoodies. Come and check us out at the Marina View Family Fun Night!
Ashleigh Phillips
Jump Jam Coordinator
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We are collecting non-perishable food items (canned food, pasta, rice, tea, coffee, spreads) to donate to
the Salvation Army Food Bank. These will be distributed to families in need in West Auckland.
If you are able, please send these to school with your student before Friday 22 November.
Please note all bags of food must be UNOPENED, due to health & safety.
Thanks for your support

圣诞节食品捐赠活动

我们正在收集非易腐食品（如罐头、意大利面、米、茶、咖啡、酱料等），并将捐赠给救世军食品银行，以帮助西奥克兰

有需要的家庭。

如果您可以支持，请在11月22日（星期五）前将食品交给学生带到学校。
请注意，所有食品必须是未开封的，以确保食品安全。

感谢您的支持！

크리스마스 캔 컬렉션
상하지 않는 식품(통조림, 파스타, 쌀, 차, 커피, 스프레드)을 모아 구세군 푸드뱅크에 기부하고 있습니다. 
이 물품은 오클랜드 서부에 있는 도움이 필요한 가족들에게 배포될 것입니다.
가능하다면 11월 22일 금요일 이전에 학생과 함께 학교로 보내주시기 바랍니다.
귀하의 지원에 감사드립니다

This morning we had an Auckland Community Transport representative come out to our school to take
part of our Road Patrol group for a ‘Speed Radar’ activation exercise, as part of an effort to try and keep
our school community safe around the roads.
The students then came back to calculate the average speed, percentage of speeders, etc to build a
picture of how safe our roads are around the school. The data showed that we still have a high number of
drivers going above the speed limit. 
As part of an ongoing safety programme, Auckland Community Transport and AT parking enforcement
will continue to support our school so that our students are safe coming to, and leaving, each day. They
will be checking that driving speed is at the designated 40kph during the hours of 8.15am - 9.00am and
2:55pm - 3:15pm, and that parking is within the legal parameters (not parking over driveways, curbs or on
yellow lines) and they will be giving out tickets to driver’s breaching the law.
We would like to thank those who continue to drive with caution at pick up and drop off times around our
school. Safety of our students and families is paramount. 
Thank you AT for your continued support in our local community. 
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CHRISTMAS CAN COLLECTION

IMPORTANT ROAD SAFETY MESSAGE

mailto:office@marinaview.school.nz
mailto:office@marinaview.school.nz
http://www.marinaview.school.nz/
http://www.marinaview.school.nz/


Marina View School    
97-99 Marina View Drive, 
West Harbour, Auckland, 0618  

P   (09) 417 0007    
E    office@marinaview.school.nz  
W  www.marinaview.school.nz   

Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

In Room 12, the Year 3 and 4 students embodied the school values of Māramatanga and Mana as they
created games for their peers. Demonstrating resilience and collaboration, they planned their games,
conducted surveys to understand what their fellow students would enjoy, and crafted rules. Once the
games were ready, they took on the role of teachers, guiding other students through the gameplay. Their
enthusiasm and teamwork not only led to the creation of fun, engaging games but also fostered a sense
of community and enjoyment among all participants.
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~ Mana ~~ Mana ~~ Mana ~

MARINA VIEW SCHOOL MAUNGA MOMENT

There are always plenty of opportunities to display our Maunga dispositions inside and outside the
classroom throughout the school day in Room 19. We show Manaakitanga not only to each other, but also
to our environment. We are confident, empowered, and resilient learners who are always striving to be
the best version of ourselves. In Te Reo Maori this term, Room 19 have been curious, self-motivated, and
collaborative learners (Māramatanga). They have been learning about Māori Myths and Legends and
working in small groups are writing their own Māori Myths, which they will present in the form of a puppet
show. Some students have already begun making their puppet show stages. 

Room 19 ~ Maunga Moment ~ ~Manaakitanga ~~Manaakitanga ~~Manaakitanga ~   

~Māramatanga
 ~

~Māramatanga
 ~

~Māramatanga
 ~   

In Term 4, our Year 3 and 4 students have embraced the school value of Manaakitanga by becoming
eco-warriors as part of their inquiry into Sustainability. They’ve been reflecting on the impact they could
make if they committed to these actions weekly, or even daily. The results are already visible, with our
school grounds looking noticeably cleaner. Their dedication to caring for the environment shows how
small, consistent efforts can lead to meaningful change, inspiring others to do the same.  

Room 17 ~ Maunga Moment ~ 

Room 12 ~ Maunga Moment ~ 
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FROSTY FRIDAYS

FUNDRAISING FOR SHADE SAILS FOR THE SCHOOL & OUR AIMS 2025 TEAM

$2 JUICIES

EVERY FRIDAY 3:00PM - 3:20PM DURING TERM 4
FRONT COURTS NEAR THE OFFICE
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